Eddie Sleeeer -

From: agryzenia@grossepointenews.com

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:05 PM
To: Eddie Sleeper
Subject: HB6202

You don't often get email frem agryzenia@grossepointenews.com. Learn why this is important

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Anne Gryzenia, and | am the Vice President of the
Grosse Pointe News. I'm writing to express our opposition to HB
6062 and do not wish to speak.

Putting these notices only on websites is not being transparent,
whereas keeping them online & in the newspaper gives a fair way
of dispersing the information - giving assurance that more people
will see important information.

Thanks for your time.

Anne Gryzenia
Vice President
Grosse Pointe News
313-343-5595



